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Kayla,

Can you please include the Craig's comments in the Planning file?

thx,

Dave Miller
Councillor, Ward 4
County of Brant
66 Grand River St. N., Paris, ON
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From: C Craig 
Sent: December 3, 2024 4:24 PM
To: David Bailey <david.bailey@brant.ca>; David Miller <david.miller@brant.ca>; Robert Chambers
<robert.chambers@brant.ca>; Stefanie DiGiovanni <Stefanie.DiGiovanni@brant.ca>
Subject: Proposed lots on Concession 13 in Scotland County of Brant
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello! I am writing to voice my concern over the development of land near the intersection of
Bishopsgate road and Concession 13 in county of Brant in Scotland On. 
It has come to my understanding that the water supply for this area may not perform
adequately for more homes. As it is there are issues with water supply for the existing
subdivision behind the Optimist Park. 
We as a small community have concerns about this proposed development for a variety of
reasons (traffic, crime, quality of rural living) and water supply is yet another concern. 
Please take this into consideration 
John and Cynthia Craig -Scotland residents. 
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